
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

RATE CHANGE FOR THE PHMS 
 

JUNE 24, 2013 
 
 
 
Effective July 1, 2013, there will be a rate change for providers in the Maryland Public 

Mental Health System.  There rates will be payable for services performed on or after 

July 1, 2013. 

 

Please adjust your systems accordingly. 

 

Any questions, please feel free to email ValueOptions Maryland at:  

Marylandprovderrealtions@valueoptions.com. 
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